
Walnut Street Water & Sewer Rehabilitation Project 

Phase 3 - Walnut Street Waterline 

Finally: PAVING on Walnut Street
WHAT to EXPECT through the weekend, March 1-5
Connell Resources began paving 
operations on Walnut Street 
with the first lift of asphalt on 
Thursday. The second and final 
lift will occur on Friday. Access 
to and from Whitton Alley will be 
closed from 9:30 a.m. until late 
Friday afternoon. 
 

WHO to CALL 
•	 JAY ROSE, Utilities Project Manager
	 jmrose@fcgov.com, 970-224-6106

•	 TIM MCTAGUE, Utilities Project Manager
	 tmctague@fcgov.com, 970-310-5980

Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with disabilities. V/TDD: 711 
Esta información puede ser traducida, sin costo para usted, 970-212-2900.

Access to Whitton Alley will be 
opened (for cars only) through 
the weekend. On Saturday and 
Sunday, final clean-up and 
striping will take place. On 
Monday morning, fences and 
equipment will be removed and 
Walnut Street will be opened to 
the public.

Re-laying brick pavers after 
concrete replacement

Wednesday afternoon

First asphalt lift complete - Thursday, 5 p.m.


